
AUTHORITY PPEA PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE. 

Notice is given that the Authority will hold a public hearing in 

accordance with Section 56-575.17 of the Code of Virginia of 1950, 

as amended, on the proposals received by the Authority pursuant to 

the Public-Private Education Facilities and Infrastructure Act of 

2002 for the design and construction of the expansion to its 

headquarters building.  The public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. 

on December 19, 2019 in Richmond 1 and 2. All interested persons 

are invited to appear and present their views at the time and place 

aforementioned. If special assistance for the disabled is needed, 

please contact _________ at ________. 


